
 

 

Friday 27th September 2019 

 

Foundation Stage  

Weekly Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Here are a few things to update you on... 

Letters and Sounds 

 

With your child please search at 

home for an object to bring in for 

the sound tray.  It is very  

important that your child knows 

what they have brought in! 

Please explain to your child that 

Monday’s sound comes at the end 

or in the middle of words.  If you 

can’t find an object, your child 

could bring in a picture they have 

drawn.  Please bring in an  

object/picture with the sound on 

the following mornings… 

 

Monday– ck 

Tuesday– e 

Wednesday–u 

Thursday– r 
 

 

(eg. duck, egg, umbrella, rabbit) 

Forest School 

 
 

For a Forest School session your 

child will not need to wear their 

school uniform.  We would like the 

children to come to school wearing 

clothes that are suitable for the 

weather that you do not mind  

getting dirty.   

Wet Weather 

Due to the recent wet weather, our outside 

area is very muddy.  In Reception it is a 

statutory requirement for the children to 

have access to the outdoors during the 

school day whatever the weather.  Please 

provide your child with a full spare  

uniform for them to get changed into. 

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to speak to one of 

us. Thank you in advance for your co-operation and support, 

 

The  Foundation Stage Team 

Every Monday this 

half term  

Every Thursday this 

half term  

Alfie  

Caiden  

Christopher  

Dylan  

Ella L 

Ella R 

Ella S 

Flynn  

Freddie  

Harley B 

Harley T 

James  

Joshua  

Katelyn  

Keian  

Charley  

Destiny  

Teddy  

Elliott  

Emily-May  

Fletcher  

Hannah  

Harry  

Harvey  

Jack  

Toby G 

Oscar G 

Maddie  

Oscar S 

Paloma  

Toy Donations 

 

Do you have any noisy/flashing/wind 

up toys that you do not 

want?  We are in  

desperate need for a  

language  

enrichment group. 


